Dear Minister.

## Thank you for your fantastic proposed review of PPF's. This shows great Government support for increased Private Giving to the Charity sector.

If we MUST give 15% of our value, annually, and we can also increase in value by 5% p.a., to ensure that there are still PPF's around in 15 years, <u>please provide the details of the Fully Government Guaranteed facility which will pay us 20%p.a.</u> on our money?

You couldn't possibly advise us that there is none???

This would mean that Foundation Members would spend every spare moment, every day, having meetings to try to invest in the current economic climate to make 20% p.a., or, risk going under? Who would want to be a member of even one PPF??

Firstly, you will install an expensive industry of professional expertise for knowledge sharing and many PPF's will fold after only a few years of giving. If it becomes too difficult to raise the money we give, then Governments will be forced to give away money or risk becoming even more like a third world country with huge debt, unemployment and beggars on every street.

Here **we** are, teaching our families about philanthropy, **giving our hard earned money away**, and now you want to stop that?!?! Unless this review does NOT apply to Family Foundations.

Again, please provide details of the Fully Government Guaranteed facility paying 20% p.a.?

Thank You Mr. R.J.B. Family Foundation Member

<u>PS:</u> When our PPF members names and addresses become freely available, I will advise our members to forward all mail received from the 3,000+ registered charities directly to <u>your</u> private address, Minister. (Let's see how you like it!!!)